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King Street Cycleway 

Project Update 
August 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Work is progressing well on the King 
Street Cycleway with the first stage of 
road widening between Clarence and 
York Street now complete.  
The next phase of work includes reinstating the 
kerb along King Street between Clarence Street 
and York Street.  
This kerb was previously removed and is being 
reused where possible to preserve the street’s 
heritage character.  

Kerb on King Street to be reinstated 

Upcoming night work  
We will continue night work throughout August, 
from Sunday to Thursday, between 8pm and 
5am on King Street between Clarence and York 
Streets.  
 
 

 

The work we’ll be completing includes: 
• Reinstating the kerb 
• Utility relocation and upgrading the 

stormwater drain 
• Excavating, jack hammering and saw cutting 

into the road and footpath 
• Restoring the footpath once the work is 

complete 
Noisier work will be completed before midnight.  
Further weekend work will be required, and 
businesses and the wider community will be 
informed ahead of this work taking place. 

What will this mean for you? 
To carry out this work, we’ll be using machinery 
to cut into the road, using jack hammers, 
concrete saw cutters and excavators. 
You may notice: 

• Construction workers and vehicles  

• Noise from machinery and equipment 
• Traffic controllers and signage in place to 

guide pedestrians and motorists 

• Temporary lane closures and reduced speed 
limits along King Street 

• Temporary footpath closures near the corners 
of Clarence Street and York Street 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to minimise the impact of our work on the 
community and surrounding environment by 
using noise blankets and scheduling noisier 
activities before midnight, directing lighting away 
from nearby properties to limit light spill, and 
installing fencing and barriers to maintain safety 
around the work areas. 
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Staying up to date  
The best way to be kept informed about the project is by signing up to the project email distribution list. 
Please visit our website to subscribe transport.nsw.gov.au/king-street-cycleway  

Location of work area  

 
 
 

Contact us 

 
Project Infoline 1800 491 566 

 

 

community@mackcivil.com.au 

 

You can write to our construction partner 
at: Mack Civil, 5/113 Boundary Road, 
Peakhurst NSW 2210 

 

Visit the online portal go to 
transport.nsw.gov.au/king-street-cycleway 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy   
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